O O

DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

NOTICE OF AWARD

07 November 2017

Madam;

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs as contained in its Resolution
No. (MTCL) 410 - 17, the Department is awarding the procurement of supplies and
materials (cards and envelopes, plywoods, and bubble wraps) to your firm, the
Falsina General Merchandise, in the total amount of Twenty-Eight Thousand Two
Hundred Eighty-Seven Pesos and Fifty Centavos (PhP 28,287.50) only, including
taxes and other lawful charges, subject to the signing of the Contract.

Very truly yours,

LINGLIZGAY F. LAC’gNLALE

Undersecretary for Administration
and Head of the Procuring Entity

MS. DIANE RONQUILLO

Manager, Falsina General Merchandise
2225 B-13 Tejeron Street,

Sta. Ana, Manila

2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay City. 1300 Philippines
Tel. No. 834 - 4000
www.dfa.gov.ph



